January 25, 1966

Rev. Francis G. Deluca St. John the Beloved Rectory Sherwood Park, Wilmington, Del.

Dear Father DeLuca:

Just in order to make it official, I hereby grant you at your doctor's request permission to place yourself under his care in a nearby hospital.

Since the time of hospitalisation is indefinite at present, I shall not give you an appointment for the time being. Mowever, I hope that your doctor will discharge you in the very near future, at which time I shall give you an assignment in another parish.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Michael W. Hyle, D.D. Bishop of Wilmington

MWH/s cc: Rev. John J. Sheehy